
Posted March 30, 2020

Due to the COVID-19 event,  the Retirement Plan’s office location will be closed until further notice.  During 
the office closure, staff will continue to work remotely.  In this period, the best way for us to provide 
assistance will be by sending an email to Retire@ladwp.com.  For those without email, you may call the 
Retirement Office at (213) 367-1712.  Our response time may require up to 24 hours. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding.

Please be assured that while the Retirement Plan staff are working remotely, all regular retirement allowance 
and disability benefit will continue as normally scheduled and payable.


